
Professional 
Development 
for Kansas 
Water Issues 

Water Training 

Please attend the Water Quality and/or  

the Water Quantity Professional 

Development sessions so that you can 

better assist your constituents with 

water issues.  You are welcome to 

come to one or both of the sessions 

depending on your needs— water 

quality or water quantity. 

 

For more information, contact: 

 

Charlie Barden 

785-532-1444 

cbarden@ksu.edu 

 

Aleksey Sheshukov 

785-532-5418 

ashesh@ksu.edu 

 

Jonathan Aguilar 

620-275-9164 

jaguilar@ksu.edu 
 

 

Water Quality 

Professional Development 

October 4 and 5, 2016 

Manhattan, Kansas 

 

Water Quantity 

Professional Development 

August 24 and 25, 2016 

Garden City, Kansas 
 
 

 



Purpose 

The Natural Resources Project Focus Team 

has determined that agents and specialists 

would benefit from water education sessions.  

Therefore, two types of professional 

development will be offered on water issues 

this year — Water Quality and Water 

Quantity.   

Water Quantity Professional 
Development 

Water Quantity Professional Development will be 

offered for agents  and specialists that are interested 

in more information about water quantity, issues 

and management of irrigated agriculture.  This 

training will involve topics such as groundwater and 

the High Plains aquifer; irrigation basics and new 

technologies, trends and management strategies; 

Water Laws and policies; and state and federal water 

agencies.  This will be held in Garden City on August 

24th – training sessions, and August 25th- in 

conjunction with the Southwest Field Day.  

One complementary hotel night will be provided 

with the registration (August 24th, double 

occupancy), along with lunch both days and 

breakfast on August 25th.  There will be no 

registration cost, but please register by July 8, 2016. 

Go to the website:  http://www.kcare.k-state.edu for 

more information and to register.   

Contact Extension Specialists Jonathan Aguilar  or 

Charlie Barden for more information. 

Water Quality Professional 
Development  

Water Quality Professional Development will be 

offered for agents and specialists to provide them 

with subject matter expertise about surface water 

quality.  The session will involve topics such as, TMDL 

basics and EPA regulations, cropland and livestock 

waste runoff, streambank stabilization and private 

drinking water wells, in addition to understanding the 

role of Extension with local, state and federal 

agencies.  This will be held in Manhattan on October 

4th and 5th, 2016. 

One complementary hotel night will be provided with 

the registration (October 4th, double occupancy), 

along with lunch both days and breakfast on October 

5th.   There will be no registration cost, but please 

register by August 28, 2016. 

Go to the website:  http://www.kcare.k-state.edu for 

more information and to register.   

Contact Extension Specialists Charlie Barden  or 

Aleksey Sheshukov  for more information. 


